SPEECH AND DRAMA TUITION

Dear Parents,

There will be a few vacancies from September 2020 for pupils wishing to take up
Speech and Drama lessons. If you would like your son / daughter to begin
lessons, please return the slip below, via the office, by Friday 20" May 2019.
Please note the lessons are available to children in Lower Trans onwards and
that the older girls will take priority.

The children taking these lessons will be put into groups according to their
needs. Grouping in this way allows a fuller exploration of the many aspects of
Speech and Drama that will be covered.

The children will look at poetry, prose and Drama and develop an appreciation
and understanding of the spoken word and a love of literature. There will be
progressive preparation in oracy - speaking, reading and listening - and those
wishing to do so can take Speech and Drama examinations with the Victoria
College of Speech and Drama.

Festival work will also be available if required, giving the children a chance to
perform in front of an audience and to gain confidence in speaking and
communicating.

Although not compulsory I do encourage the children to take part in either the
Festival or examination as this does help in their development.

Please note that lessons cost £80.00 per term, and that your child will receive
approximately 30 lessons each academic year. A full term’s notice in writing is

required in the event of a pupil wishing to discontinue lessons.

Yours sincerely,

Tina Quinn
Speech and Drama

I would like my son / daughter to begin Speech and Drama lessons from
September 2020 or as soon as a vacancy occurs.
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